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19th November, 2014 
 

Re: Contribution to Our Trust 
 
Dear Mrs. Banerjee, 
 
I am writing to sincerely thank you and all your colleagues (members of Udayan) for the 
commitment you demonstrated towards our Trust. I confirm that we have recently 
received a contribution of £100 (One hundred Pounds) from Udayan.  
 
We understand that the above amount was raised from the members during one of your 
recent meetings. It is indeed a pleasure to acknowledge that our trust has been nominated 
to be the receiver of the contributions from such an event. Our trustees would like to 
express their collective sincere appreciation. Your support offers us a tremendous support 
and a big boost to what we aim to achieve.   
 
The amount you contributed will be fruitfully used to provide grants to fulfil projects 
undertaken in various schools in West Bengal, India. The primary method of our fund-
creation is raising funds from our donors. Thus, allow me to take this opportunity to ask 
you to spread the word (we do have a facebook page that you and your “friends” may 
“like”: https://www.facebook.com/Vidyapith.EducationEradicatesPoverty). Also, we 
would further appreciate if you and your colleagues choose to contribute (even a small 
amount) on a regular, continuous basis (by possibly setting up a monthly standing order). 
 
Check our website www.vidyapith.net to find out the details on how your contributions 
are being used to provide grants to different projects. You will also find your group’s 
name in the website among the contributors. Please email us in case you do not wish this 
to be publicised and it will be removed.  
 
Thank you very much once again for supporting us. With my best regards, 
 

Yours sincerely, 
 

 
 
Indrajit Ray 
 


